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What’s going on ….. 

September 2
nd

—Labour Day—Office closed. 

September 3
rd

— Back to School.  

September 5
th
— Pickle Ball Registration @                                                          

     Balgonie Elementary School. 

September 6
th 

— Bunco @ 50+ Centre. 

September 9
th
— Dance Classes Start.  

September 9 & 23 — Council Meetings.  

September 10
th
— Yoga starts @ 50+ Centre. 

September 13th— Lottery Grant forms due.  

September 14
th
—Cribbage Tournament @ 50+ Centre.   

September 17
th
— Elks Meeting 7 p.m. @ Multiplex. 

September 29
th
—Brunch @ United Church 9 a.m. 

Box 310, 129 Railway St.                                         

Phone: 306-771-2284                                            

Fax: 306-771-2899                                            

Office E-mail:                                                    

townofbalgonie@sasktel.net                         

Recreation:                                                           

balgonieparkrec@sasktel.net                             

Newsletter:                                                            

balgonienewsletter@sasktel.net                   

Emergency Number/After hours:                   

306-535-4235                                                 

REGULAR OFFICE HOURS:                              

9:00 a.m. to noon & 1:00 p.m. to           

5:00 p.m.  Monday to Friday. 

Newsletter Information  

 All information must be received by  

September 20 2019 to be included in 

the  October  2019 issue of                                       

The Talk Of The Town.                             

Prices for advertising a business:         

$10– Business card size.                                             

$30– 1/9th page ad.                                                      

$60– Half page ad.                                                             

$120– Full page ad. 

Local programs & announcements                                       

are not charged.  However, you must                               

have a Balgonie Post Office Box              

Send all items to:                                           

balgonienewsletter@sasktel.net 

No later than the 20th of each month. 

Council meetings will be held at the           

Balgonie 50+ Centre for the months of           

September and October.  Meeting dates are 

September 9 & 23 and October 7 & 28.  

Meetings start at 6:15 p.m.   Please note the 

date changes in October due to the             

Thanksgiving holiday.  
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Please place items in the appropriate locations at the  

Transfer station.  

Wood Pile— trees, untreated wood 

Metal pile—metal only 

Grass— unbagged 

Clothing donation bin 

Oil recycling center  

If your items do not fall into those categories they must go in the 

red bin.  Which comes the 1st and 3rd Friday of every month.  

If bin is not there, do not leave items.  

 

If you do not place items in the appropriate section you will be 

fined and your transfer station card will be suspended.  

Compost pick up is Every Monday, please have 

your bins out by 7:00 AM. 
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Thank you to the Richardson Pioneer Foundation for the $20,000 donation to 

the Fire Truck Purchase program.  

Thank you also to Enbridge Pipelines Inc.  - $10,000 

Trans Canada Pipelines - $10,000 

Plains Mid stream - $1,635 

Alliance Pipelines - $1,000 

Balgonie Firefighters committed - $15,000 

As well the commitment from the R.M. Of Edenwold #158 for up to $180,000. 
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William Albert House extends an invitation to those seniors in the community 

who may not have family members with them for Thanksgiving Day                

Monday October 14th. 

If it will assist you to join us for supper, please contact William Albert House  

Recreation office  

No later than September 30th 2019  

Seating is Limited, call early  

306-347-9900 

Father Zimmerman Council Knights of Columbus and St Joseph’s CWL would like 

to thank all who made our 16th annual Golf Classic and Dinner a success. Thanks 

to our sponsors, prize donors, golfers, dinner attendees, golf committee             

members and many volunteers. With your help we were able                                

to gift STARS with a cheque for $3,500.00. 

BALGONIE SWIMMING POOL 

 The pool has closed for yet another season.  Thank you to all the patrons who came out to the pool this 

year.                   

The Balgonie Swimming Pool Board would like to thank the following: 

THANK YOU to the Town of Balgonie employees for their hard work this season. It is always greatly         

appreciated. 

THANK YOU to all the lifeguards who did a great job of teaching lessons, keeping our children safe, and for 

keeping the pool  running smoothly. 

 See you all next summer!! 
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Do you wish you could dazzle your family with a 

tune at the piano?   Come and learn to play the 

piano.  For details, please call  

Judith at 306-771-2950. 

 

Summer Wagon of Fun tickets available from all Elks members, $5 each. 

 Draw will be at the Poker Night October 4.  

 

Poker Night October 4, 2019 

Balgonie Seniors 50+ Club 

132 Queen Street Balgonie, SK  

Registration 6:30 p.m. first 80 players.  

$50 entry fee.  

Play begins 7 p.m.  

One $50 rebuy in first hour.  

50% payout. Remaining funds back to community programming done  

by Balgonie Elks. 

Follow us on Facebook @balgonieelks572 

Email: Balgonie.elks@gmail.com 

#ElksProud 

If you are interested in joining our Lodge, please give  

Darren Kiel a call at (306) 591-3802.  

Next meeting September 17, 2019. 
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The Balgonie Pickle Ball Club  

will be meeting Thursdays from 7:00 to 9:00 p.m. at the Balgonie Elementary School this fall. 

Registration will be on Thursday, September 5th at 7:00 p.m., with regular sessions to begin on 

September 12th. Registration fee will be $50 which will include your insurance fee with Pick 

Ball Sask. (necessary for PVSD school use). This fee also covers all the Thursday sessions.  An   

in-service will be available for all beginners. Paddles will be supplied for beginners.  You are 

encouraged to supply your own paddles when you decide to become a regular member.  

 

For further information contact Monti Vollman (306- 771-4393) or  

Glenn Leibel (306-771-2586) 
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Congrats to the following winners of the Summer Reading program: 

  

 
  

Winners of Summer Reading Program 

Winner of the $20.00 Chapters gift card  Eli Reynolds 
Winner of the $10.00 Chapters gift card  Emmett Reynolds 

Winner of the $10.00 Chapters gift card  Jacobi Kroeskamp   

Elissa Kessel Reese Wilson Lawsyn Hutchison 

Jacob Barbour Sully Palmer John Marcia 

Tyler Witwicki Mason Witwicki Quinn Elder 

Rosie Palmer Alexis Weslowski Evan Larsen 

Paislee Pillipow Carly Meier Graycee Blair 

Hunter Weslowski Addison Barbour Noah Paling 

Brantley Meier Saydee Dudley Tahlya Rutten 

Hunter Laverdiere Hannah McKay Claire Kessel 

Audrey Marcia Ezra White Mcauy Hutchison 

Skylar Laverdiere     

The library now has a drop box for the   

return of books when the library is closed  
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By Shaun McBain 

 

Where did our summer go? It feels like the kids were just getting out of school for their summer break!  With 

saying that, I am sure some parents are happy school has begun again for another year.  Watch for details in 

the newsletter for registrations for indoor soccer, dance, hockey, broomball, canskate and ringette. 

 

The Balgonie Dinner Theatre is fast approaching and the dates are November 1, 2, 8 and 9.                        

The box office will be held at the Multiplex on                                                                              

Sunday, October 13 from 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 am.                                                                               

You will be getting a phone call in hopes that you can donate a food item. The drama club has already begun 

rehearsing for this year’s production. 

 

Please return your Sask. Lotteries Grant forms to the Town office by September 13, 2019. 

 

The pool is now closed for the season.  We have enjoyed ok weather this summer and the pool did well!  A 

BIG THANK YOU goes out to all board members and lifeguards.  You all did a BANG up job! 

 

The Balgonie arena will be in full swing September 3, 2019. The curling rink will be open near the third 

week of October.  

Regina Rhythmic Gymnastic Club  

holds classes in Balgonie on Tuesday evenings.     

Registration open online today!  

https://www.clubclouds.com/user/102002/

register/10000234 

All class information including prices and locations 

can be found on our website: 

www.reginarhythmicgymnasticclub.com  

 

We hope to see you in September! 
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Return to the office by  

September 13, 2019 
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PreCanSkate, CanSkate and StarSkate will continue to 

be offered in White City, Pilot Butte and Balgonie.   

Friday morning Power Skating in Balgonie and             

Saturday morning Adult Skate in Pilot Butte. 

 

Questions? E-mail us at cityviewskating@gmail.com  
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 Bali Inspiration Massage 
Now Open in Balgonie                      

For a limited time, treatments are 

$30 for 1 hour.                                                             

Balinese Massage and Reflexology.         

7 days a week - morning, afternoon, 

and evening. Take care of your Body, 

Mind, and Soul                                                                    

Call or text Lorri @ 306-459-3005 
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